
The following numbers are real time from reports received from the Massachusetts Virtual 
Epidemiologic Network (MAVEN) and tracked in the Board of Health office. 
 
Active cases:        1 
 
 Cases attributed to BNH (Alliance Health)   0   
 
 Cases attributed to Templeton residents   1 
 
 
Previous cases: 
 
 Recovered       132 
 
 Total deaths including (BNH)       17 
 
 
 
As of the evening of September 22, 2020, Templeton was notified of one active case of COVID-
19. 
 
At the Board of Health meeting of September 28, 2020, Chief Bennett joined the meeting to discuss 
Halloween and whether “trick or treat” would go on. After a very brief discussion, all felt that 
“trick or treat” can happen following the guidelines put out by MDPH and the CDC. The following 
link will take anyone interested to the page with those recommendations 
https://www.mass.gov/news/halloween-during-covid-19.  
 
Please remember to protect yourself and your loved ones; wear a face covering in public and when 
you cannot maintain a 6’ distance from others, wash hands frequently and use hand sanitizer when 
you can’t, stay home if you’re ill and contact your physician, clean high touch areas frequently 
(light switches, door knobs, counter tops, etc…), thank you!!! 
 
The State has started breaking down “hot spot” cities and town, the map can be viewed at 
https://www.mass.gov/doc/COVID-19-average-daily-incidence-rate-august-11-2020/download  
 
If you wish to be tested for COVID-19, please go to https://www.mass.gov/doc/ma-covid-19-
testing-sites/download 
 
September 22, 2020 
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